SEP 2 0 1985

Mr. William G. Hagerty 101 N. 32nd Street, 30-B Phoenix, Arizona 85034

Dear Mr. Hagerty:

In response to your letter to Mr. Nussbaumer regarding certain aspects of the Low-Level Radioactive Waste Policy Act of 1980 (P. L. 96-573) I have enclosed a copy of a recent version of draft federal legislation. The proposed legislation addresses many of questions you have raised.

At this time there is much uncertainty as to what action(s), if any, might be taken on January 1, 1986 by those states that presently have low-level radioactive waste sites.

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to call me. I may be reached at 415-943-3714.

Sincerely,

Dean M. Kunihiro Regional State Liaison Officer

Enclosure: As Stated

cc w/out Encl: D. Nussbaumer, OSP

K. Schneider, SP

R. Scarano, RV

RV

9/